Authority Measurement Report for 2014

Name of Public Authority: Town of Waterford Capital Resource Corporation (the
“Corporation”)

During 2014, the Town of Waterford Capital Resource Corporation Board of Directors
approved a loan in the amount of $250,000.00 to Burniche Plaza, LLC for the purpose of
constructing a new steel building at 95 Hudson River Road in Waterford, New York.
The new building will be used for storage of supplies and equipment for BPI Piping, Inc.

The Corporation continued to be active and remained accessible to businesses within the
Town.



